
Berwyn Paoli Area Little League is hosting

Challenger	Day	2022

May 14th, 2022

Over	350	special	needs	kids	participate	in	Challenger	Day	every	
year.		It	is	always	an	awesome	day	of	ball	games,	music,	food	and	
fun	for	players,	their	families	and	the	volunteers!

The	Challenger	Division	is	a	program	for	mentally	and	physically	disabled	
youth	to	enjoy	the	full	benefits	of	Little	League	participation	in	an	athletic	
environment	structured	to	their	abilities.		The	goal	of	the	Division	is	to	allow	
the	players	to	enjoy	athletic	and	social	activity	strengthening	their	self-
esteem	and	providing	them	the	opportunity	to	develop	a	sense	of	teamwork	
and	fair	play,	which	are	the	hallmarks	of	the	Little	League	program.	

Volunteers	are	needed!

Many	hands	are	needed	to	make	this	a	special	day	for	our	
Challenger	players	and	their	families.		If	you	are	middle	school	aged	
or	older,	please	consider	volunteering.		The	event	is	Saturday,	May	
14th	from	9am	to	2pm.		Hours	for	volunteer	shifts	vary	according	to	
duties.		See	online	sign	ups	for	specific	times.		We	need:	


•	Event	setup		&	cleanup		(Friday	and	Saturday)		

•	Traffic	&	parking	coordination		

•	Challenger	player		“buddies”		

•	Game	directors		


To	sign	up	online,	go	to:	http://www.bpall.org

Check	out	the	video	https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=rgHUL1tBwC8&feature=youtu.be
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